
 

Fatal fire on Bradner Road  

On Monday, December 28, 2020 at approximately 4:30 am, Abbotsford Fire Rescue 

Service responded to 9-1-1 calls of a fire in the 2400 block of Bradner Road. Upon 

arrival, firefighters located a trailer on the property fully engulfed in flames.   

When firefighters were able to search the trailer, they located a deceased 66-year-old 

man inside. No one else was in the trailer at the time.  

We offer our condolences to the family and friends of the deceased man. 

Abbotsford Police investigators, Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service Investigators and BC 

Coroner’s Service continue their investigation into the cause of the fire, which does not 

appear suspicious at this time.  

 

All media inquiries will be address by Abbotsford Fire Rescue Services at fire-

info@abbotsford.ca 

 

2020-51994 

Sgt Judy Bird 

Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 

askmedia@abbypd.ca 
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